
EARL BROWN, Manager Radio Station 

E .11R 
1460 On Your Dial 

Serving El Reno and Central Oklahoma 

Phone AN 2 -4248 P. 0. Box 769 

EL RENO, OKLAHOMA 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

LUCILLE BROWN, Se.retary 

November 15, 1962 

Thank you for your letter of October 29,1962 stating 
that you picked up our signal on 1460 Kcs. We are a 
500 Watt daytime station, and the tunes that were 
picked Up were correct. Thu may consider this letter 
verification that you received KELR. 

Sincerely yours, 

&A,S---43/\'`>d"\ 

Earl Brown 
Manager 
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